

Ingrid Colvard, Superintendent | PO Box 850 | Stevenson, WA 98648 | PH 509.427.5674 | FAX 509.427.4028 | www.scsd303.org

Dear Stevenson-Carson Families,

Here is some good news from Washington State:

Pandemic EBT (P-EBT) is Back!

Get money for meals missed by students at school this school year.

Did your child go to a K-12 school this school year that closed or had reduced hours due to the pandemic?

Is your child eligible for free or reduced-price school meals?

If so, your child may be eligible for P-EBT this school year. P-EBT is money that can be used to buy food for your children.

Find out if your child is eligible and learn how to get P-EBT:

Learn more at www.dshs.wa.gov/pebt or call the P-EBT Contact Center at 1-833-518-0282 with questions.

If you need this information in another language, please call 1-833-518-0282.

This institution is an equal opportunity provider.